
 

 
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 
 

EOI REF: GR/VRA/CS/0004/2020 
 
 

EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION DATE  
 
 

This notice is a sequel to the Request for EOIs for the Consultancy Services for 

Oil Spill Contingency Planning on the Volta Lake System published in the 

March 17, 2020 edition of the Daily Graphic as well as the websites of the 

Public Procurement Authority and the Volta River Authority. 

 

The Volta River Authority hereby wishes to inform interested Consulting Firms 

that due to circumstances beyond our control, submission of the Expressions of 

Interests for Oil Spill Contingency Planning Reports for the Volta Lake System 

which is due on Tuesday, April 21, 2020 has been postponed to Thursday, 

May 28, 2020.  

 

The place and venue for submission remains the same as previously advertised. 

 

The EOI, referenced GR/VRA/CS/0004/2020, can be found at the under listed 

 sources: 

 

1. VRA website at www.vra.com 

2. Public Procurement Authority website at https://ppa.gov.gh 

 

Please note that all other conditions as per the above-mentioned publications 

remain valid.  

 

BY MANAGEMENT 
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